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Litigation Section 

Sponsored Membership Request Form 
 

 
The members of the Litigation Section recognize we serve a diverse community as 

Wisconsin lawyers.  We believe our section, and the legal community at large, is strongest when 
it reflects (and looks more like) the communities we serve. 

  
The Litigation Section welcomes members of every gender, race, culture, age, sexual 

orientation, religion, and physical ability.  We seek to recruit members of all – especially historically 
underrepresented – backgrounds who can contribute to and benefit from our section’s service 
and success.  
 

To this end, our section may offer sponsored membership of 1 year to any currently 
licensed Wisconsin attorney who can help us achieve our goal of better representation of the 
communities we serve.  

  
To request for yourself or nominate another attorney for a sponsored membership, please 

complete the form below and return it to Craig Jolly (cjolly@wisbar.org) by April 15, 2022, for 
review by the Litigation Section Board.  

 

 
Attorney Name:             
 
State Bar of Wisconsin Member Number:     Year Licensed:     
 
Name and Address of Firm (if any):           
 
              
 
Email:        Phone Number:      
 
Areas of Practice:             
 
Please provide a brief statement regarding how the above-named attorney can assist the Litigation 
Section in meetings its goal of promoting diversity in its section and/or member firms.  (Again, we 
seek members who have been historically underrepresented in our section and/or legal 
community, but we also value members with connections to organizations or entities that similarly 
strive to foster diversity within the legal community.) 
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